Draft of Argyle Village Board Meeting for July 6, 2015

Those in attendance: Mayor Wesley Clark; Trustees Jonathan Mackenzie, Cher McCotter,
Joanne McDowell, Joseph Lohret, Water Commissioner Garry Robinson; Clerk Joyann
Stimpson.

Meeting called to order at 5:30 P.M.

Mayor opened meeting with several issues
-computer needs to be replaced
On a motion made by Trustee Mackenzie, seconded by Mayor Clark, and carried, the Board
passed a resolution to buy a new computer and printer with a limit of no more than $2,000.00.
-there are unused boards from the sidewalk project and Trustee McDowell as asked to
purchase them; Board agreed on a $3.00 per board fee
-appointment will have to be made to have sidewalk inspected
-left over dirt from the sidewalk will be offered to the residents on Sheridan Street
-housing grant has been held up at the State level
-there has been no word from the Youth Commission on the water hook-up other than
Rick Dennis is supposed to do the work |

Commissioner Robinson gave his report
-tank has been inspected, all looked good
-some paint bubbling but no rust
-brush needs to be removed from fences and around tank

On a motion made by Trustee McDowell, seconded by Trustee Mackenzie, and carried, the
Board is allowing the Clerk to pay warrants for month of August.

On a motion made by Trustee McColter, seconded by Trustee Mackenzie, and carried, the
Clerk was allowed to pay warrants for month of July.

On a motion made by Trustee Mackenzie, seconded by Trustee McCotter, and carried, the
minutes from the June meeting were accepted as written.

On a motion made by Trustee Mackenzie, seconded by Trustee Lohret, and carried, the

meeting agiourned at 6:25 P.M.
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